
Stockton Rod & Gun Club Inc. 
April 2022 

Summer is just around the corner. It is time for fun in the sun. Why don’t you stop by 
the Club and have a drink on the patio, and enjoy the view? 
 
The guys are having a wonderful time with their pool tournaments. The ladies have 
been playing poker, bingo, and paint and sip. Beth Weaver and crew did a great job 
with the kid’s Easter party. 
 
The new door codes went into effect on April 1st. Pick up your new membership card 
at the bar. The new code is on the back as usual. If you have a clicker for the gate, you 
will need to have it updated with the new code. 
 
June 11th, 2022 is the Walter Banks fishing derby for the kids at Pixie Woods from 
7am-10am. We will need lots of help to make this another successful event. Mario 
Biscaia is the chairperson again this year. More information on this event will be in 
the May Bulletin.  
 
The restoration of the Delta Group visited the Club last week. I gave them a tour of 
the Club and gave the history of the Club and by the things we do to protect the      
waters, i.e., the fishing line containers found on the hill and by the dock, and        
commitment to conservation. One of their members fell in love with one of the cats 
and it now has a new home. It is fitting in well with her other animals. 
 
Thank you to Henry Pasada of Las Vegas for the 49er raffle gifts, and Don Reinhart 
for the propane lantern and case.  
 
A big thanks to John Navarro, Don Weaver, and their crews for the work being done 
on the walk in and the side hall floor. They have also taken the time to organize and 
clean the walk in. We hope to be able to rent out the side hall for small parties when 
the work is completed.  
 
A big thanks goes to all our bartenders for all their hard work since we reopened. 
 
The General Meeting is April 14th. We will have dinner served at 6PM, (meatloaf, 
mashed potatoes and gravy, cost $8), with the meeting to follow. Come and support 
the Club. We need your support and look forward to seeing you all again. 
 
Linda Black, President  



Stockton Rod & Gun Club Inc. 

Thank you from The Club….. 
As always, we want to take a moment to Thank our members 
who’ve been helping make everything possible at our Club. To  our 
Board of Directors, Bartenders, and Custodial for doing a         
wonderful job servicing us. Taco Don and Crew for consistently 
providing us with our Taco Tuesdays. To Ron Henderson, Jeremy 
and Jene, and Teresa and Bob Schwager and their crews for doing 
an excellent job for March Friday Lunches, Thank You! To Jason 
Leuenberger, Kay Johnston, Terry Fields, Tommy Thompson, 
Cherlyn Beebe, Rick & Christine Perez, Sarah Ayres, Dorcy      
Williams, and Don and Beth Weaver for out Saint Patrick’s Day 
Dinner. Don Weaver and Crew for work on side hall flooring. John 
Navarro, Don Weaver, George Pascut, Dorcy Williams, and crew 
for continued work on the walk in. Mark Ford and Don Weaver for 
fixing the walk in condenser fan. Herby G for our seasonal        
decorations. Beth & Don Weaver, Linda Stockdale, Kay Johnston, 
Addie and Alex, and crew for the kids Easter event, the kids had a 
blast! As well as Judy Bailey, Charlene Leuenberger, Mary Natali, 
Teresa Huttsell, and everyone else who made donations for the 
Easter Party, thank you! David Bergeleen, Terry Fields, Jason 
Leuenberger, Steve Scott, and crew who helped to remove the    
piling that broke loose. And to Greg Manov for finalizing stability 
on remaining piling on his skiff. To the anonymous donor of $500 
towards walk in repairs. And as always, to all of our members and 
guest for their continued support and dedication of our club! 
 
 



Congratulations to  
Calendar Winners… 
Carol Long—March 4th 

Trung Nguyen—March 11th 
Elaine O'Bosky—March 18th 

Robert Buchwalter-March 25th 
Randy Stevens—April 1st 

Giuseppe Pedrini –April 8th 
There are still a few calendars left for sale, pick one 

up on your next visit! 

 

SRGC March Pool Tournament Winners! 
March 5th, 2022 

1st Place - Steve Reynoso 
2nd Place-John Ramirez 
3rd - Dorcy Williams 
 

March 19th, 2022 
1st Place– John Freeman 
2nd Place-Steve Reynoso 
3rd Place– Ralph Valenzuela 
 
 

**If interested in participating in pot lucks for the 
pool tournaments, there is a sign up sheet at the bar. 
Pool tournaments are held every first, third, and the 
occasional fifth Saturday of the month, games start 

by 1pm. You’ve got to play to win!** 



The Walter Banks Fishing Derby Is BACK and fast approaching! 
We will need volunteers to help on Saturday June 11th starting at 6am 
to take supplies to the park. We will also need people to work regis-
tration, bait, poles, food, weigh in and general clean up. The event is 
from 7am-10am, so if you have some free time that morning, come 
out and have a great time with the kids and support our community 

Club Event. 

Annual Walter K. Banks Fishing Derby 
Open to children age 15 and under 

Saturday June 11th, 2022 7am-10am 
Pixie Woods in Louis Park on Monte Diablo 



Bring the family down and enjoy 
 $3 Tacos with all the fixin’s  

for an easy weeknight dinner.  
Hot and Ready to enjoy, we 

hope to see you there!  
Every Tuesday, 5PM Till we quit. 

It’s Taco Tuesday At SRGC 

Reminder for New Members/General Meeting 
Please attend our next General Membership Meeting  

April 14th, 2022. New members to be sworn in will receive 
this first meeting meal free. Volunteers for dinner/clean up 

Members who want to receive a Mailed SRGC Bulletin please contact the 
Club’s Secretary Kay Johnston @ 209-922-2993 so you can be added to the 
mailer request list. Any information for the bulletin needs to be sent in no later 
than the 25th of the month to ensure time for processing and SRGC Board ap-
proval. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

Bulletin Request 

Friday Lunch Cooks/Crew Needed! 
If you’d like to cook for a Friday lunch at SRGC 

Please sign up at the bar so menus can be included in 
the Bulletin. April’s Fridays are still unspoken for. 

Let’s work together to get some Friday lunches going 
for the remaining Fridays in April! It’s a fun time and 
is greatly appreciated by our membership! Get your 

volunteer hours in. Thank you! 



SRGC Conservation 
Initiative 

 
 
 
 
 
<—Hill Receptacle 
 
 
    Dock Receptacle—> 

For more information, upcoming cleanups, and how to help, please contact AJ Hurford, Stay Tuned! 

Stay Tuned…. 
As the weather warms up, we have lots to be thankful for at 
our beautiful Club. Stay tuned for upcoming events such as 
Cinco De Mayo, 4th of July, Bingo, Ladies Night, and more 
summer time shenanigans! If interested in volunteering for 
any event there are sign up sheets at the bar. Or, if you have 
an idea of your own to propose, don’t hesitate to talk to the 

Board and get something on the calendar for our          
membership to enjoy! Volunteers are always needed. We 
still need sign ups for Friday lunches and next months  

General Meeting dinner. Thank you! 



April 2022 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     1 2 

     Calendar 
Drawing 

Kids Easter  
Party  

Pool              
Tournament 

  

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 
  Taco Tuesday 

$3.00  Served at 
5:00 PM 

 Board Meeting 
6:00 Bring in 

New Members 

 Calendar   
Drawing 

Ladies Paint & 
Sip 6pm 

  

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

  Taco Tuesday 
$3.00  Served at 

5:00 PM 

 General   

Membership 

Dinner at 

6:00 Meeting 

at 7:00  

Calendar 
Drawing 

 

Pool        
Tournament 

  

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
  Taco Tuesday 

$3.00  Served at 
5:00 PM 

  Calendar  
Drawing 

 

   

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

  Taco Tuesday 
$3.00  Served at 

5:00 PM 

  Calendar 
Drawing 

Pool       
Tournament 

       

       

         

           

April Drink Specials 
Presidente Brandy  $3, Michelob Ultra Draft 
$6 pitcher, Barefoot Crisp Wine $2.50 a glass 
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Bar Conduct…..  
Please remember that the bartenders are to be respected at 
all times, They are here providing us a service to further    
enjoy our club. No one is to go behind the bar without 
having permission from the working bartender at that 
time. They have the right to refuse service and will be 
backed by the Board of Directors. Thank you for your         
understanding and cooperation.  

This is a friendly reminder that our club is a family and 
community oriented organization. Our wonderfully 
passionate  membership needs to remember to treat all 
persons with respect. When someone is speaking at a 
meeting, please hold your thoughts and comments until 
you gain the floor to speak. It helps the meeting stay in 
Order, and ensures that everyone gets to voice their 
opinions and concerns. Our President conducts our 
meetings and we should remain respectfully aware of 
that. Let’s remember how great our clubs community is 
and work together to become stronger as we come into 
our 81st year being The Stockton Rod and Gun Club, 
Inc.  

Thank You 





STOCKTON ROD AND GUN CLUB, INC 
A Non-Profit Organization 
3120 Mt. Diablo Avenue 
Stockton, CA  95203 
(209)466-9992 

 

 
 

Year 2022 Board of Directors 
 

Linda Black 
President 
 

John Navarro 
1st Vice President 
 

Jim Bohacek 
2nd Vice President 
 
 

Jaime Cole 
Treasurer 
 

Kay Johnston 
Secretary 
 

Domenick Dicce 
 

Don Weaver 
 

Jason Leuenberger 
 

Shaun Owens 
 

Terrence Fields 
 

Tim Huitt       
          

Don Smith 
Sgt. at Arms 

Or Present Occupant 


